HRC MEETING MINUTES

04/6/2021

In attendance Mike Reick, Don Ensign, Kevin Joseph, Erin Charpentier, Ted Fitzgerald, Matt Reardon,
John Spinks Jr.

Pledge was led by Mike.

Motion to approve Minutes by Erin seconded by Kevin. 4-0 passed

Financials-- Current $49,967.91 in TIF. After paying MCR invoice AND CENDER.

MCR Invoice for July 2020 thru March 2021 for $ 3,36(5.00 was approved motion by Kevin seconded by
Erin 4-0 passed.

Mike reported that he signed the Cender report that was sent to State.

Matt gave us a presentation on Residential TIF Progress. He is gathering information to get this together.
Will need info from Developer and the Town to complete this.

We discussed the School sign a motion was made by Kevin and seconded by Erin passed 4-0 to let the
School know that we do not have the resources to give at this time probably will not have anything until
next year in May if we are lucky.

Mike discussed the Town Marque sign on getting a list of people that he would train on the HRC
computer to be able to place messages on the sign. This was passed on to the council members to
discuss at their workshop.

John mentioned that Mix Design would like to work with Town to do a new branding of Town at no cost.
A motion was made that no further discussion with Mix design on the contract Motion by Kevin
seconded by Eri

Motiop40 adjourn by K ln?w@yfs’econded by Erin. 4-0




